
Decision on District Plan Change 

The Council has made a decision on District Plan Change 58 – Additions to current Heritage 
Listings. 

The full text of this decision is available for inspection during working hours at:  

� the Council Service Centre, 101 Wakefield Street 
� city libraries 
� www.Wellington.govt.nz/plans/index.html 

Notice of the decision is given under Clause 10 (3) of the First Schedule to the Resource 
Management Act 1991. From the date of this notice the proposed plan change is amended in 
accordance with this decision. 

For further information, call Sarah Nelson on (04) 801-4235. 

Thursday 10 July 2008 


